
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

EPHRATA.  The Ephrata Alumni Association reports that a website has been developed and is 

available October 1st for access by its members and other supporters of Ephrata High School.  

The new site can be found at EphrataTigersAlumni.com.  Association President Michael 

Lehmann announced, “It is the intention of the alumni group to capitalize on the success of the 

recent 100-year reunion held for all alumni of the school.  Association members, as well as 

other Ephrata High School alumni, will now have the opportunity to become more involved 

with and informed about the association and its activities through the new website.” 

The website includes a wide variety of information including association history and mission 

statement, membership list and application, names of association board and meeting reports, 

scholarship program, site for latest alumni news and events, updated information of Ephrata 

High School activities, class archives where class websites, high school annuals and class 

reunion reports are available, stories of noted alumni, and full reporting of the Ephrata High 

School 100-year reunion.  Greg Folsom is the site’s webmaster and Beverly Mayer is the 

website data developer. 

At the association’s annual meeting in June a board of directors and officers were elected 

including Lehmann as president, Jerry Pitts, vice president; Beverly Mayer, secretary; Gail 

Smith, treasurer; Patti Ferguson, historian and members Joyce Mulliken and John Mitchell. 

The mission of the alumni group is to provide scholarships to qualified Ephrata High School 

graduates and to support the school.  Chance Flanigan and Matthew Mortimer were the 

recipients of the 2014 scholarships. 

Building membership is the main source of funding for projects.  Local Ephrata alumni are 

encouraged to show their support by becoming lifetime or annual members in the association.  

Full details of membership are found on the EphrataTigersAlumni.com website or contact 

Michael Lehmann at mlehmann@ifiber.tv or 509 754-3135. 
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